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TAPE 14, SIDE A

005 REPRESENTATIVE MILLER, CHAIR:  Calls the meeting to order at 1:00
p.m.

WORK SESSION ON 2060

009 CHAIR MILLER: Action on this bill is to refer it to the committee on
Business and Consumer Affairs.

012 REP. MASON: So moves.

013 CHAIR MILLER:  Are there objection? Hearing none, so ordered.

WORK SESSION ON HB 2228

017 CHAIR MILLER: Opens work session.

REP. MASON:  Moves to refer to this bill to Environment and Energy
committee.

CHAIR MILLER: Any objections? Hearing none, so ordered.

WORK SESSION ON HB 2264



024 HOLLY ROBINSON: Discusses the bill and changes to the current
statute. Discusses what the bill will do with the amendments.

069 REP. CLARK: Moves the -1 amendments to the HB 2264.

072 CHAIR MILLER: Comments that in reviewing the rules set forth only
technical amendments may be made in full committee.  The Chair will rule
these are technical amendments only but wanted to bring it to the
committee's attention.

085 REP. CLARK: Discusses fact that in the future they will have to go
to subcommittee.

CHAIR MILLER: Unless 2/3 vote to suspend the rules.  Further discussion?
Any objections? Hearing none, so ordered.

099 HOLLY ROBINSON:  The language on page 8, lines 22-28 have to be
inserted between lines 12 and 13 on page 10. LC did not put in this
parallel language.

108 REP. MANNIX:  Seems we had fully amended the bill but are still in a
redrafting process.

HOLLY ROBINSON: Did not have the official amendments  from LC. Since the
whole bill gets replaced  it is necessary to readopt these amendments.

116 CHAIR MILLER: Any objections to additional amendments? Hearing none,
so ordered.

118 REP. CLARK: Moves the bill as amended to floor with do pass
recommendation.

CHAIR MILLER:   Rep. Clark has moved the bill as amended to the floor
with a do pass recommendation.

COMMITTEE ASSISTANT:  Roll call vote.

Rep. Ray Baum: excused Rep. Judith Bauman: aye Rep. Marie Bell: aye Rep.
Tom Brian: aye Rep. Kelly Clark: aye Rep. Jim Edmunson: aye Rep. Rod
Johnson: aye Rep. Kevin Mannix: aye Rep. Tom Mason: aye Rep. Del Parks:
aye Rep. Ron Sunseri: aye Chair Randy Miller: aye

CHAIR MILLER: The bill is passed to the floor. Asks Rep. Mannix to
carry.

WORK SESSION ON HB 2083

136 HOLLY ROBINSON: Discusses the bill. Comments on SB 220.

147 REP. EDMUNSON: Moves the bill to floor with a do pass
recommendation.

CHAIR CLARK:  Rep. Edmunson moves HB 2083 to the House floor.

COMMITTEE ASSISTANT:  Roll call vote.

Rep. Ray Baum: excused Rep. Judith Bauman: aye Rep. Marie Bell: aye Rep.
Tom Brian: aye Rep. Kelly Clark: aye Rep. Jim Edmunson: aye Rep. Rod
Johnson: aye Rep. Kevin Mannix: aye Rep. Tom Mason: aye Rep. Del Parks:



aye Rep. Ron Sunseri: aye Chair Randy Miller: aye

CHAIR MILLER: The bill is passed to the floor. Asks Rep. Bauman to
carry.

WORK SESSION ON 2049

163 HOLLY ROBINSON: Discusses the bill.

170 REP. MASON:  Moves HB 2049 to floor with do a pass recommendation.

174 CHAIR MILLER:  Rep. Mason has moved HB 2049 to the House floor as
amended with a do pass recommendation.

COMMITTEE ASSISTANT:  Roll call vote.

Rep. Ray Baum: excused Rep. Judith Bauman: aye Rep. Marie Bell: aye Rep.
Tom Brian: aye Rep. Kelly Clark: aye Rep. Jim Edmunson: aye Rep. Rod
Johnson: aye Rep. Kevin Mannix: aye Rep. Tom Mason: aye Rep. Del Parks:
aye Rep. Ron Sunseri: aye Chair Randy Miller: aye

CHAIR MILLER: The bill is passed to the floor. Asks Rep. Mason to carry.

WORK SESSION ON HB 2051

187 HOLLY ROBINSON:  Discusses HB 2051.  The subcommittee amended the
bill.

202 REP. EDMUNSON:  Moves HB 2051 as amended to the House floor with a
do pass recommendation.

211 CHAIR MILLER: Asks about the hearing on HB 2051.

212 REP. CLARK:  Comments on subcommittee testimony.

216 CHAIR MILLER: Further discussion.

COMMITTEE ASSISTANT:  Roll call vote.

Rep. Ray Baum: excused Rep. Judith Bauman: aye Rep. Marie Bell: aye Rep.
Tom Brian: aye Rep. Kelly Clark: aye Rep. Jim Edmunson: aye Rep. Rod
Johnson: aye Rep. Kevin Mannix: aye Rep. Tom Mason: aye Rep. Del Parks:
aye Rep. Ron Sunseri: aye Chair Randy Miller: aye

CHAIR MILLER: The bill is passed to the floor. Asks Rep. Parks to carry.

WORK SESSION ON HB 2218

227 GREG CHAIMOV: Discusses HB 2218.

242 REP. EDMUNSON: Moves HB 2218 as amended to the House floor with a do
pass recommendation.

244 CHAIR MILLER: Rep. Edmunson moves HB 2218 to the House floor.

246 REP. JOHNSON:  Comments on the last sentence of first paragraph and
suggests that a technical amendment be made.

254 REP. MANNIX:  Explains the wording.



258 CHAIR MILLER:  Asks if that is a sentence.

265 REP. JOHNSON: Withdraws comments.

275 CHAIR MILLER: Rep. Edmunson's motion.

COMMITTEE ASSISTANT:  Roll call vote.

Rep. Ray Baum: excused Rep. Judith Bauman: aye Rep. Marie Bell: aye Rep.
Tom Brian: aye Rep. Kelly Clark: aye Rep. Jim Edmunson: aye Rep. Rod
Johnson: aye Rep. Kevin Mannix: aye Rep. Tom Mason: aye Rep. Del Parks:
aye Rep. Ron Sunseri: aye Chair Randy Miller: aye

CHAIR MILLER: The bill is passed to the floor. Asks Rep. Edmunson to
carry.

WORK SESSION ON HB 2372

293 GREG CHAIMOV: Discusses 2372.

REP. BRIAN: Moves HB 2372 to the floor with a do pass recommendation.

CHAIR CLARK:  Rep. Brian moves the bill to the floor.

COMMITTEE ASSISTANT:  Roll call vote.

Rep. Ray Baum: excused Rep. Judith Bauman: aye Rep. Marie Bell: aye Rep.
Tom Brian: aye Rep. Kelly Clark: aye Rep. Jim Edmunson: aye Rep. Rod
Johnson: aye Rep. Kevin Mannix: aye Rep. Tom Mason: aye Rep. Del Parks:
aye Rep. Ron Sunseri: aye Chair Randy Miller: aye

CHAIR MILLER: The bill is passed to the floor. Will ask Rep. John Schoon
to carry.

WORK SESSION ON HB 2196

342 HOLLY ROBINSON: Discusses HB 2196.

363 REP. EDMUNSON: Moves HB 2196 to the House floor with a do pass
recommendation.

367 REP. CLARK: Asks if the bill removed the ranked order?

HOLLY ROBINSON: Yes.

371 CHAIR MILLER: Calls for the vote on Rep. Edmunson's motion.

COMMITTEE ASSISTANT:  Roll call vote.

Rep. Ray Baum: excused Rep. Judith Bauman: aye Rep. Marie Bell: aye Rep.
Tom Brian: aye Rep. Kelly Clark: aye Rep. Jim Edmunson: aye Rep. Rod
Johnson: aye Rep. Kevin Mannix: aye Rep. Tom Mason: aye Rep. Del Parks:
aye Rep. Ron Sunseri: aye Chair Randy Miller: aye

CHAIR MILLER: The bill is passed to the floor. Asks Rep. Mannix to
carry.

WORK SESSION ON HB 2201

388 HOLLY ROBINSON: Discusses HB 2201.



405 REP. CLARK: Moves HB 2201 to be  referred to Ways and Means
Committee with a do pass recommendation.

411 CHAIR MILLER: Rep. Clark has moved HB 2201 to be referred to Ways
and Means.

419 REP. MASON: Why do they want it to go to Ways and Means?

HOLLY ROBINSON: Discusses the reasons.

446 CHAIR MILLER: Rep. Clark's motion.

COMMITTEE ASSISTANT:  Roll call vote.

Rep. Ray Baum: excused Rep. Judith Bauman: aye Rep. Marie Bell: aye Rep.
Tom Brian: aye Rep. Kelly Clark: aye Rep. Jim Edmunson: aye Rep. Rod
Johnson: aye Rep. Kevin Mannix: aye Rep. Tom Mason: aye Rep. Del Parks:
aye Rep. Ron Sunseri: aye Chair Randy Miller: aye

CHAIR MILLER: The bill is passed to Ways and Means.

TAPE 16, SIDE A

WORK SESSION ON HB 2099

038 HOLLY ROBINSON: Discusses HB 2099.

048 REP. EDMUNSON:  Moves HB 2099 as amended to House floor with a do
pass recommendation.

CHAIR CLARK:  Rep. Edmunson moves HB 2099 as amended.

COMMITTEE ASSISTANT:  Roll call vote.

Rep. Ray Baum: excused Rep. Judith Bauman: aye Rep. Marie Bell: aye Rep.
Tom Brian: aye Rep. Kelly Clark: aye Rep. Jim Edmunson: aye Rep. Rod
Johnson: aye Rep. Kevin Mannix: aye Rep. Tom Mason: aye Rep. Del Parks:
aye Rep. Ron Sunseri: aye Chair Randy Miller: aye

CHAIR MILLER: The bill is passed to the House floor as amended with a do
pass recommendation.  Asks Rep. Mason to carry.

CHAIR MILLER:  Adjourns at 1:37 p.m.
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